
Dear E Team students and parents, 

 

Welcome to E Team!  Your new teachers are excited to meet you and to get 

the 2019-20 school year underway.  

We look forward to seeing you on the morning of Monday, August 26th.  You 

will report to Advisory and your teacher will provide you with all you will 

need to know to get the year started including your schedule, locker 

combination, and other important information.  

On your first day, please make sure you bring your backpack and at least a folder, pencil, and 

pen. You will once again receive a Patton planner on your first day, and you will use it all year in 

conjunction with Canvas. Taking responsibility for yourself is one of the key pieces to being a 

successful 7th grade student at Patton! 

The following list is a general guideline for what your teachers will expect you to have for school. 

Teachers will provide students with a more detailed supply list (class/teacher specific) the first 

week of school.  

 

General Supplies: 

● 3 boxes of tissues and either 1 bottle of hand sanitizer or 1 clorox wipe container  for your 

Advisory (We always run out of tissues - the more the merrier!) 

● 3-ring binders (choose one of the following organizational systems). 

○ Option 1:​ (2) 3-inch binder with tabbed dividers or folders to divide each core class 

○ Option 2:​ (5) 1-inch binders (use a separate binder for each core class) 

                        Tabbed dividers may need to be used for organization of the binders 

● Loose-leaf paper with 3 holes   

● Pencils, pens (multi-colored), highlighters, whiteboard markers, and Post-It notes 

● Assorted art supplies (colored pencils, markers, glue sticks, whiteout) 

● 4 book covers (if you use book socks, please wait until you get your book so that they fit 

correctly) 

● 1  (composition or single-subject) Notebook for Nonfiction Writing 

● Calculator (TI-34 is a good choice) 

● Headphones 



 

Summer Reading:​ Please make sure you have completed your summer reading requirements. 

If you do not have a copy of the summer reading assignment, you can obtain one from the school 

office or the Patton Middle School Web Page (cfpms.ucfsd.org) under academics and find 

summer reading.  You will be discussing at least 1 novel in class during the first week of school. 

Be sure to have parents sign the summer reading assignment.  

 

Just for Parents:​ Parents, this section is just for you.  E Team teachers know that the 

academic success and happiness of your child depends on communication between school and 

home.  We encourage you to contact teachers by email; however, in 7th grade we want students 

to work on their self-advocacy skills by first approaching their teacher in person with concerns 

or to ask for help.​ ​Through Canvas, students and parents will have daily access to 

announcements regarding what took place in class, assignments, and a calendar of upcoming 

assignments and assessments. 

 

The E Team teachers and I look forward to our year together!  Students, we’ll see you on the 

26th.  Parents, we’ll see you at Open House in September. 

        

 

        Sincerely, 

             Your E-Team Teachers 

         

  



E Team First Week Checklist 

 

❏School supplies 

❏Lunch or money for the cafeteria (Checks should have student id#) 

❏Order form and money for your E Team t-shirt & team building activities/lunch 

❏3 boxes of tissues and either 1 bottle of hand sanitizer or 1 clorox wipe container  for your 

Advisory 

❏Completed PIAA form if you plan on playing a fall sport 

❏Planner signature page (issued on the first day of school) 

❏You may ​possibly​ need to turn in a dental form, after school language form, PTO 

directory form, and/or emergency contact form 

  



Show that ​E​ Team PRID​E​! 

 

In order to start the year off on a positive note, the E Team teachers 

would like for students to purchase a team t-shirt.  Team shirts will 

be designed by a student and are worn for frequent spirit days and 

on field trips.  In addition, E Team is planning on having team 

building activities and a pizza lunch the first Friday of the school 

year.  

 

For ​both ​the t-shirt and team building activities with lunch, we ask that your t-shirt order form 

and $20 be handed in to your Advisory teacher ​during the first week of school​. 

 

  

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

        

  

Student’s name:   ________________________________  

           

T-Shirts are 100% cotton. Please consider ordering a larger size to allow for shrinkage or growth 

spurts. This is the only time to order for the year.  Please indicate your selection(s) below & turn 

in this portion with your payment. 

 

Please circle size(s): 

YOUTH: Large   X Large 

ADULT:  Small  Medium  Large  X Large 

 

Cost $20  (t-shirt and team building activities with lunch)   

 

       _ ​Cash            ​Check #_______ payable to CFPMS-E Team 

  


